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May 21, 2002

Steven Gourley, Director
Department of Motor Vehicles
2415 1st Avenue Mail Station F101
Sacramento, CA 95818

Dear Director Gourley,

Please see enclosed poster.

It is our understanding that material for public display in DMV
branch offices must be issued by your office. We would be pleased to
supply, at no cost, posters like the one enclosed if your department
would issue them for display in the branches. Please let us know if,
and how, we can proceed on this project. We look forward to hearing
from you.

enclosure

PTAVE's mission is to promote universal acceptance of the belief that every child has the right to grow and learn In environments that are violence-tree.


